[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Houston County Board of Education is providing a pre-participation exam (physical) screening for those students who will be participating in athletics for the 2021-2022 school year. This screening includes height, weight, vision, Ortho screening, and blood pressure.  Feagin Mill Middle School will be hosting this event on Saturday, March 13. The designated time frame for Bonaire Middle athletes is 8:00am -8:40am.  Your athlete must arrive no later than 8:40am.  In order for your athlete to attend this screening, you must do the following by March 10, 2021:  
1.  Create an account with DragonFly Max (if you don’t already have an account).  
2.  Complete all documents (paperwork) in DragonFly Max for the 2021-2022 school year (8 or so documents that includes the PPE Health History Form).  

Athletes that attend this screening will be allowed to participate in the 2nd PPE date which is Thursday, April 8 at Veterans High School’s gym (6:00). The cost will be $10.00 per athlete.  Athletes MUST attend the screening on March 13 in order to attend the April 8 clinic.  Masks are required for both dates, and only athletes are allowed to enter the buildings.

Visit our Bonaire Middle School webpage (Athletic link) or our Bonaire Middle Facebook page for DragonFly Max information.  

Your athlete is not obligated to attend the screening or exam mentioned above.  You may have the PPE Exam administered by your athlete’s pediatrician or by another medical facility. Dragonfly must still be completed even if you get your own physical.

Sincerely,

Jeff Peavy
Athletic Director
Bonaire Middle School

